
IAASE Leadership Award 

 
Congratulations to Lyn Becker, Illinois Alliance of 
Administrators of Special Education Region V 
Leadership Award recipient! Lyn received several 
nominations and was honored at the Region 5 
meeting held on Dec. 2nd in Hillsboro.  A nominator 
shared, “Lyn has so many highly developed skills 
and wonderful characteristics, but her history of 
outstanding service dedicated to children with 
special needs is clearly her passion and daily 
motivation. Lyn is truly an exceptional educator. She 
has made a tremendous impact in so many lives in 
central Illinois. Her expertise, work ethic, 
professionalism, and dedication to Mid-State Special 
Education and those we serve has been consistent 
and steadfast throughout a couple decades.”  

 


